
NEWS ADVISORY TOWN OF LAMONT

RE: COVID—19 CASE

We are sorry to hear of an individual in the region that has contracted COVID—19, we wish them

a speedy recovery and that their family members remain safe and healthy.

e We are not at liberty to give any details other than we know there is a confirmed case in

Lamont County. Reporting of COVID—19 cases are handled by Alberta Health Services and the

Government of Alberta.

e The Town of Lamont follows the direction of Alberta Health Services (AHS), which is the

authority on COVID—19 for municipalities.

e The Town has a responsibility to the community and our employees to take reasonable

measures to limit the spread of COVID—19; and we have been diligent with cleaning and

sanitizing protocols.

e We would like to remind members of the community to protect themselves by maintaining

physical distancing, washing hands, and wearing a mask.

e Stay safe everyone!
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